
 

 

DATES 
 
 

25th – 29th Half term 
 

June 
1st School closed 
INSET 
5th Nursery 
Admissions 
meeting 9am 
9th Sports Day (no 
athletic club) 
10th School Nurse 
drop-in session 
8.45 – 10.00am 
11th Reserve Sports 
Day 
 

July  
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
20th Full Governors 
Meeting 5pm 
 

21st Last Day of 
Term 
 
September 
3rd School closed to 
pupils – INSET day 
4th School starts 
 
October 
26th – 30th  Half 
term 
 
November 
2nd School closed  
 
December 
18th last day of 
term. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                               

                      22th May 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Tyler, Chloe, Hannah, Ceri-Louise, Rhianna, Logan, 
Pheonix and Isabel who are our star pupils this week.  
 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 
Thank you to everyone who took part in walk to school week. 84 children 
walked every day this  week, well done to you all. 
 

HEALTHY SCHOOLS AWARD 
I am delighted to report that our school has recently been awarded Healthy 
School status. This award recognises the high quality of care, guidance and 
support the school provides for our pupils. A big thank you to Mrs Carter 
who led the staff team in completing the audit required as part of the award 
preparation. It is a credit to Mrs Carter and the team that Pondhu School 
has been asked to present our ‘exemplary work’ at the forthcoming 
Cornwall Healthy Schools Awards.  

 

 
SCHOOL COUNCIL 
‘Coppers for Nepal’ 
COLLECTION 
The collection this morning 
raised a total of £21.50. 
Thank you to the school 
council for organising this 
event. 
 

ANNUAL QUESTIONNAIRE 
Thank you to all those people who have returned their questionnaires. 
Please could any outstanding ones be returned to school immediately after 
half term.  
 

HALF TERM 
Just a reminder that today we break up for half term. The school is also 
closed for staff training on Monday 1st June. We look forward to welcoming 
the children back to school on 
Tuesday 2nd June.  
 

TEXTILES COLLECTION  
The next textiles collection is on 
Tuesday 2nd June – the first day 
back after half term. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to River Fowey, 
Year 5 who achieved 99.7% last 

week.      Mrs D Tregellas                                                                                                         


